## P-04-399 Slaughter Practices, 26.10.18

Dear Mr Rowland,

As you are aware, my Petition Ban all Non-Stunned Slaughter, has been before your Committee since 2012, although many letters have been sent and received from ministers, it is not moved on, I hope the Petition for CCTV in all Slaughterhouses is implemented without further delay.

As for mine, I will have to wait, God willing, UKIP will be in Westminster and the WAG, then as your Policy, To Ban Halal Slaughter can be carried out.

Kind Regards

**Royce Clifford**